
Quinte Chapter Event: 
Tree Planting, 40 Years Later

Are you planning or in the midst of tree-planting on your 
property and trying to imagine what it’ll look like when the trees 
mature?

Terry and Bonnie Smith have lived at 723 Bethel Road for over 40 
years, and in that time, they have planted thousands of trees. 

Join us as they lead us on a walk around their 110 acres, where 
you can see the results of their long-term tree-planting efforts, 
and hear about some of their successes, failures, and favourite 
spots on the property.

Saturday, October 21, 2023, 10:30 a.m.

A walk with Terry & Bonnie Smith
723 Bethel Road, Roslin

Admission:
OWA members + 1 guest: free

Pre-registration using your OWA log-in is required by Oct 18:
https://www.ontariowoodlot.com/get-involved/events

For more information or if you cannot register on-line:
E-mail: quintewoodlotassociation@gmail.com

Facebook: Quinte Woodlot Association
Mobile: Greg Bridgwater @ 613-403-3841

• Wear appropriate clothing & footwear. This is rain-or-shine event and 
walking areas may be rough or muddy. Hopefully not frozen though!


